
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council of 17 November 2005 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 FARNBOROUGH STREET OPEN SPACE 
 
 A letter was received from the Bexley Residents’ Association regarding the dumping of rubbish and 

derelict cars at the Farnborough Street open space and the generally poor state of the open space 
area. 

 
 The Board decided to: 
 
 1. Receive the letter and refer it to the appropriate Council Unit for immediate action on cleaning 

the open space and developing a plan for how to address the issues of abandoned vehicles, 
rubbish and noxious weeds on the site. 

 
 2. Request that the Environmental Diversity Portfolio Group review the existing policy on 

abandoned vehicles. 
 
 3. Request that Burwood/Pegasus Community Watch give attention to the Farnborough Street 

open space area. 
 
 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


